
 

      July 10, 2012 

 

 

Dear Employer: 

 We are pleased to invite you to participate in an exciting networking event that we will be 

hosting next month.  On Friday, August 10, 2012, we hope that you will join us at Western Connecticut 

State University in Danbury, Connecticut, for a jobs fair.  As a valued member of the business community 

and an employer, we encourage you to be a part of this unique opportunity to meet job seekers from 

throughout Western Connecticut. 

 In collaboration with the Northwest Regional Workforce Investment Board, The Workplace, the 

Connecticut Department of Labor, the U.S. General Services Administration Regional Office and other 

chamber and community leaders, we are inviting a diverse representation of businesses to participate in 

this jobs fair.  You will have the opportunity to showcase your business to the community and to 

highlight your hiring needs to a variety of skilled individuals seeking employment. 

 As elected officials, we know that access to employment remains a problem for too many 

Americans.  Though we have seen some improvement in job numbers, we know that far too many 

people in search of work cannot find it.  It is incumbent upon us to do everything we can to ensure that 

job seekers find jobs and employers find employees.  We encourage you to join us in this effort which 

promises to be productive and fulfilling for all involved. 

We have enclosed an exhibitor registration form with this letter.  We hope that you will 

complete this form and return it via email by Friday, August 3, 2012 to Lee Reynolds in Congressman 

Murphy’s office at lee.reynolds@mail.house.gov.  If you have any questions please email Lee or call her 

at (860) 223-8412.   

Thank you for your attention to this invitation, we look forward to seeing you on August 10th. 

Every best wish,  

              

 

 CHRISTOPHER S. MURPHY    JAMES A. HIMES 

Member of Congress    Member of Congress 
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